
This exchange program is based on a university-to-university agreement which concerns 
only the Institut für Bergbauwissenschaften (Mining Engineering) in Berlin and the Faculty of 
Engineering in Alberta.
In 1994, one student from the TUB studied at the University of Alberta. Students from the TUB 
are selected by a committee of representatives from their department and the DAAD. 
Canadian students are selected by their university, but in 1994 no Canadians studied at the 
TUB. The program is funded by the Deminex (company) and the TUB for German students, 
and by the Deminex and the University of Alberta for the Canadian participants. The latter 
must finance part of the exchange program themselves.
The future of this exchange is quite uncertain as the financing company has stopped its fun­
ding. Thus, in 1996, no applications will be accepted. Moreover, there are plans to shut down 
the Berlin Department of Mining Engineering in future.
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